Friday, September 22, 2023

FFA Week concludes today. Today is BBQ Dads vs. Soccer Moms or Orange &
Black Spirit. There will be BBQ hot dogs for those who dress up.

Attention all Seniors: We will be having a senior class meeting on Tuesday,
September 26t at lunch in Room M. If you would like to be nominated for
homecoming royalty, you must attend this meeting.

Juniors, please attend our class meeting on Tuesday, 9/26 in Room X at lunch.
We will be making homecoming nominations and we need as much participation
as possible! Again, that's a junior class meeting on Tuesday at lunch in Room X.

The Fall Homecoming Dance is right around the corner! The “Once Upon a
Homecoming” dance is Saturday, October 7t from 8:00-11:00. Guest passes
are available from the AP Office and are to be turned in no later than 3:00 on

October 4th, Do not wait until the last minute to complete guest pass
applications. They must be approved before you can purchase guest tickets.

Tickets are $15 each pre-sale and $20 at the door. Pre-sale ends on Friday

October 6t at 3:30. Guest tickets will not be sold at the door.

Seniors, if you did not take your formal senior portraits in the summer, make-
ups will be next week in the South Aud. Please see Ms. Pam the Student Store
for the sign-up sheet.

Students, just a few reminders when attending athletic events at MHS:

« Please bring your school spirit and support for your Marysville athletes!!!

« Students attending athletic events should consume all food and drinks prior

to entering the gate/Gym.
« Student spectators will NOT be allowed to bring backpacks, outside food or
drinks, or speakers of any kind into any athletic event.
« The front gate or front door does not have the ability to store your backpack
or other prohibited items so please do not bring them to the game.

«Remember, we always appreciate positive support at our athletic events!

Athletic Events for the Week

None for the remainder of the week.

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged!



